AFRALO ACTIVITY REPORT - MAY 2013
AFRALO’s main activities of May 2013 are following:

1. The At-Large Summit ATLAS Il

A working group "The At-Large Summit Il Working Group (ATLAS I1)" was established for the
project of the Organization of the At-Large Summit on the occasion of the 51° ICANN
meeting to be held in London in June 2014. This working group which AFRALO is a member
will work with the team of ICANN on the budget Plan as well as on the logistics of the
Summit: https://community.icann.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageld=39420675)

2. Virtual capacity building program for African ALS

In preparation for the At Large Summit and as a result of the training sessions organized by
AFRALO in Dakar, three virtual training sessions will be organised by AFRALO with the
assistance of the staff, for the benefit of African ALS.The first training session will take
place Thursday, June 11, 2013 at 18:00 UTC. Two presentations are planned in the
program. A presentation on the missions of ICANN, its structure and its components by
Pierre Dandjinou and a second presentation on the role of the ALAC and the At-Large
community, by Olivier Crépin-Leblond.

3. Activities planned for the July meeting in Durban,

As a result of the appeal launched by Afralo members to submit proposals for activities to
organize in Durban, it was decided to organize an Afralo Show-Case, activities for the
benefit of the local population in South Africa from the universities, schools and
organizations that represent end users of the Internet. The goal is to give 20 people the
opportunity to participate in the activities of ICANN; they will be offered the possibility
of:

To participate actively in the Show Case that AFRALO intends to organize.

To attend meetings of the ALAC, see how it works and how t ICANN multi-
stakeholder model runs,

4. Theme of the joint AFRALO - AfrICANN in Durban

Continuing the tradition that AFRALO implemented from Brussels and which consists of a
meeting for the whole of the African community present at the meetings of ICANN,
AFRALO again, launched an online consultation to set the theme to be discussed at the
next joint AFRALO - AfrlCANN in Durban.

5. AFRALO Activities at the IGF 2013 in BALI

The 2013 edition of (IGF) Internet Governance Forum will take place in Bali in Indonesia
this year from 22 to 25 October 2013. A workshop developed and proposed by Afralo
program was submitted to the Forum on Internet governance (IGF). The theme focuses on
"How the Internet can be an engine for growth and development”.



